Sent: 30 July 2015 20:56
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2015/2811/P have been received by the council.

TWIMC

| notice that my comment does not appear on the website along with the others that
have been made on the application. Is this because there is a delay in posting new
comments?

Atb
Stephen
Sent from my iPad

> 0On 30 Jul 2015, at 08:09, <planning@camden.gov.uk>
<planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

>

> Removal of this local parking facility is likely to result in further noise and
disturbance in the streets in the immediate vicinity of Russell Court owing to the fact
that vehicles serving the locality are likely to seek parking in the streets nearby, so
as to readily load and unload goods, etc.

>

> The application does not make it clear how the storage of hazardous

> materials will be policed or prevented. Coupled with this weakness, whilst the
proposal speaks of an access alarm, clarification is required as to what other alarms
systems will be installed that would be capable of dealing with the combustion, etc.,
of such materials, should they be covertly stored in the facility.

>

> Whilst | am not against change of use as a matter of principle, overall, in its
present form the application lacks sufficient detail to be assured that the material

conditions of residents will not be adversely affected by change of use.
>

> Comments made by Professor Stephen AR Scrivener of Flat 86 Russell
> Court N - o' o

> Method of Contact is Email
>

> Comment Type is Comment
>
>



